
Happy New Year Rolling Prairie!

With the start of a new year, we will
keep going and keep growing! We
believe that practice makes progress.
Students are reflecting on their goals
during the first semester and are
proud of their accomplishments. We
gathered together as a whole school
to celebrate our successes and set
goals for the new year. We discussed
how we can keep working toward the
same goal (never give up) or if we
met our goal to look for a new
challenge. Our staff are here to
support our students in any way we
can. We believe in ALL of our students. 

Dr. Moore, Principal 

1/6 - Report Cards Sent Home

1/10 - PTO meeting @3:30 in the
library

1/16 - MLK Day (No School)

1/18 - Camp Read-A-Lot @5:00 p.m.
(Kindergarten and First Grade
Families)

1/27 - Family Movie Night @5:00 p.m.

A MESSAGE FROM 
DR. MOORE

CHECK IT OUT!

IMPORTANT
DATES TO KNOW
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Click here to view our district's
website

Come work with us! Click here to view  
employment opportunities at NPUSC. 

P: 219-778-2018                                       
E: pamelamoore@npusc.k12.in.us

Principal: 
Pamela S. Moore, Ph.D.                           

https://www.npusc.k12.in.us/
https://www.applitrack.com/npusc/onlineapp/


WHAT IS HAPPENING AROUND ROLLING PRAIRIE?
RINGING IN THE NEW YEAR
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STAFF V. STUDENTS BASKETBALL GAME
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WINTER PROGRAM
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DECORATING  TREES IN ROLLING PRAIRIE



GET TO KNOW US



Rolling Prairie Elementary School  
  January 2023

Office Staff 
(left to right)

Mrs. Heather Hale
(Secretary/Treasurer)
Mrs. Rida Kieszkowski

(Health Aide)
Mrs. Skye Payne

(Secretary)









Student Services
(left to right)

Mrs. Missy Kuczmanski
(School Counselor)

Mrs. Tia Kolasa
(Social Worker)














January PTO Meeting- Tuesday, January
10th @3:30 in the Rolling Prairie Library

If you would like to contact our PTO,
please email them at
rollingprairiepto@gmail.com

Click Here to like our Facebook page
Rolling Prairie PTO-Home Of The Bulldogs

FAMILY FRIENDLY SCHOOL
STUDENT SURVEYS

PARENT TEACHER
ORGANIZATION [PTO] NEWS
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Please click here to view the Indiana
Department of Education [IDOE] Family
Friendly School survey for students.

Rolling Prairie students will complete this
survey at school beginning the week of
January 16th. Please know that this
survey is anonymous. We appreciate
students' input as we work toward
pursuing the Family Friendly School
Designation through the IDOE. 

If you do not want your child to
participate in this survey, please email
Dr. Moore, Principal.
pamelamoore@npusc.k12.in.us

Our Rolling Prairie teachers are
giving back to the field of education.

During the second semester, two
Rolling Prairie teachers are hosting
student teachers. Mrs. DeMeyer, 4th

grade teacher, is hosting Grace
Tarnow from Bethel University. Mrs.
Kleist, 3rd grade teacher, is hosting
Hannah Stombaugh from Purdue

University Northwest. We are excited
to partner with local universities and

support the future of education. 

STUDENT TEACHERS

ATTENDANCE
2nd Nine Weeks 

K-91.85%
1-93.51%
2-92.97%
3-94.83%
4-93.70%
5-93.06%



Third grade students earned a
pizza party! Congratulations!

https://www.facebook.com/RollingPrairiePTO
https://form.jotform.com/221023941707954

